Suzanne Burke

I write to encourage disapproval of of an Air Quality Permit for the Copper World open pit mining
project in Sahuarita. Copper World's claim they will prevent 99% of harmful toxic dust release is
unproven and simply unbelievable. The damage already being done to the fragile Sky Island
environment and to the health and economy of the citizens of and visitors to this part of SE Arizona
will only increase if Copper World is permitted to move forward.



